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14 August 2012 

Attention: Donna Ausling 

 
Dear Mr Hunt 

 

Planning Proposal - (PP_2012_LPLNS_001_00)  

Thank you for resubmitting this Planning Proposal with the alterations made in accordance with 
the Gateway Determination. 

As delegate of the Director-General, I have determined that the amended Planning Proposal is 
consistent with the conditions 1 and 2 of the Gateway Determination signed on 10 July 2012 
and can now proceed subject to the remaining conditions.   

If you have any questions in relation to this matter please contact Mr Jon Stone of the Tamworth 
Regional Office on 6701 9688. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Craig Diss 
Team Leader  
Northern Region 
 


